Committee of Adjustment

From: Mike Schreiner

Sent: Tuesday, February 9, 2021 9:48 AM

To: Committee of Adjustment

Subject: Minor variance application on Arthur St N.

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Do not click links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Greetings.

| live at 85 Arthur St N. My neighbour across the street at 86 Arthur St N has applied for a minor variance to build a
garage.

| support the minor variance A-18/21.

Thank you,
Mike Schreiner
85 Arthur St N





